
February 3, 2025 

North Dakota Senate Education Committee 

State Capitol 

Bismarck, ND 58501 

RE: Endorsement of SB 2295 

Dear House Education Committee, 

 My name is Rebecca Obrigewitch, and I live in District 32. As a parent, I have chosen to enroll my 
children in a local private school. 

 I support Senate Bill 2295, but I am in support of all school choice bills that support parent 
autonomy and the right to provide an education for my child. Our children’s enrollment in the 
school has been an incredibly positive experience. I firmly believe that all parents should have the 
opportunity to choose the educational experience for their children that aligns with their faith, 
values, and educational priorities. This bill’s financial impact would be a great benefit. 

I urge you to vote in favor of Senate Bill 2295.  

Thank you for your service to the state of North Dakota and your time on Senate Bill 2295.  

 

Sincerely,  

Rebecca Obrigewitch 

 


